QH STEPHOUSE

January 28, 2019

Attention Public Utility Commission Filing Center:
I am writing to request request withdrawal/cancellation of our certificate effective Dec 28 2018.

Stephouse was purchased by another company, is no longer providing telecommunications
services in Oregon, has no Oregon customers, ceased operations and is no longer a going
concern effective DEc 28 2018.

Stephouse has filed the following:
ORUSF Worksheet 2, Q4 2018
RSFP December 2018

Annual Fee Statement 2018
Form L 2018

We consider this matter and account closed.

If there are further filings required or you require additional information, please contact Sabina
Mbeche at billing@nwtowers.com or 503 621 7100.

Sabina M/beche
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